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In January 2004, President George W. Bush announced a new Vision for Space Exploration for the National Aeronautics and Space Administration (NASA) that would return humans to the moon by 2020 in preparation for human exploration of Mars. As part of this vision, NASA would retire the Space Shuttle in 2010 and build and fly a new Crew Exploration Vehicle (CEV) no later than 2014.  Part of this ambitious goal is assessing the needs of the current and future spacecraft for robust instrumentation systems, and determining what types of technologies, specifically wireless, that can address these needs, both today and for the future. This presentation will look at the past and current wireless instrumentation needs for the Space Shuttle and Space Station programs, as well as look at the potential needs for wireless instrumentation systems for future spacecraft and planetary habitats.
